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WHAT: Relocation of Lakewood Community Garden 
WHEN: Throughout November and December 2024 
WHERE: Lakewood Civic Centre site (Heritage Crescent) 

 
Throughout November and December 2024, construction activities will be occurring to relocate 
and establish the Lakewood community garden to a new location at the Lakewood Civic Centre. 
This work is expected to take approximately 4 - 8 weeks and will include: 

• Removal of four (4) poplar trees 
• Lifting and relocating ‘the Bond’ statue on site 
• Stripping, rototilling and prepping the soil for a new community garden 
• Relocating moveable items from the current location to the new community garden location 
• Relocating the Lakewood Civic Centre sign to a new location 

What to Expect During Construction 
 

• We anticipate only minimal disruptions to the Lakewood Civic Centre and parking lot during this 
phase. 

• Some heavy equipment will be required to complete this work.  
• Some noise and vibration are anticipated. 
• Stay clear of the work zone for your safety and the safety of workers. 
• Access to the Lakewood Civic Centre will be maintained throughout the project. 

Stay Informed! 
 

For more information regarding the construction activities at the Lakewood Civic Centre, please 
contact the Andy Collin, Planning and Development Customer Service Manager at 306-986-5788 
or email zoningbylaw@saskatoon.ca. 

Project Details 
 

• The relocation of the community garden is required as a portion of the Lakewood Civic 
Centre site has been identified for development through the City’s Housing Action Plan. 
For more information on the Housing Action Plan, please visit 
saskatoon.ca/housingactionplan . 

• Other site improvements including replacing parking spaces and relocating the Lakewood Civic 
Centre sign in the future will be accommodated. 

 
 
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
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Common Questions 
 

 
 

Where is the community garden being relocated? 
The community garden, currently located at the southwest corner near McKercher 
Drive and Heritage Crescent, will be moved further east along Heritage Crescent. 
The relocation of the community garden is being done in preparation for use in the 
new location for the growing season in 2025. 
Will parking be affected? 
The gravel parking lot at the southwest corner of the site will be removed. Future 
construction work will include new parking spaces being added to the Lakewood 
Civic Centre Site. 
 
There is no planned disruption to parking throughout the month of November while 
this work is performed.  

 
Will I still be able to access the Civic Centre, Tennis Dome and Library? 
There is no impact to the operations of the Lakewood Civic Centre, Cliff Wright 
Library or the Lakewood Indoor Tennis Center. 
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